
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Madbury Planning Board will consider a Subdivision Application under the 
Ordinances and Regulations of the Town of Madbury on: 

Wednesday, June 20, 2012 at 7:00 p.m.
Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road

Mr. Charles Goss presents this application to subdivide Map 6, Lot 9 into 3 separate 
parcels. The total acreage to be subdivided is 130.7 acres located on Cherry Lane. The 
owner of record is Cherry Lane Realty Trust, Lane Woodworth Goss and Nancy D. Goss 
Trustees of 89 Johnson Street, North Andover, MA. 

If the application is found complete and meets the standards of the regulations, it will 
be accepted for consideration and a Public Hearing on the matter will immediately 
follow.

______________________________
Tarah Beaupre 
Recording Secretary

MADBURY PLANNING BOARD
13 Town Hall Road, Madbury, NH 03823


